
From: Simon Marshall - Phase Fabrications  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 5:40 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

  
I have lived in Beenham for 4 years. It is a shame that a Village that once boasted 

several pubs a shop and a post office has seen all close other than The Six Bells. I 
supported the proposed wedding venue at Awberry Farm as I do for this New 
Licence Application. 

  
I know the Applicant and have assisted with some of the works at the Farm. The 

Applicant and his wife both have professional/responsible backgrounds and their 
approach to this new venture suggests that its operation will support the four 
licensing objectives. 

 
It is important to note that they live on site and will be highly motivated to ensure ’the 

prevention of pubic nuisance and safety’. 
 
An added benefit of this venture is that it will help make The Six Bells pub, a valuable 

community asset, viable. 
  

I am aware of considerable support from fellow Villagers and we should encourage 
such new ventures that will support our Village economy whilst operating under 
closely controlled licence conditions. 

  
I urge you to approve this Application. 

  
Yours Sincerely,  
 

Simon Marshall  
 

(redacted),  
Beenham Hill, 
Beenham, 

Reading, 
Berkshire  

RG7 5 
 
 

 
 


